
 

 

 

YEAR 6 LEAVERS’ PARTY 

 

Wednesday 17th JULY 2024 

 

3.00 PM – 4.45 PM 

 

 
Year 6 Leaver’s party will be taking place on Wednesday 17th 

July 3.00 pm - 4.45 pm. Children can bring party clothes to 

change into at 2.45 pm.   

 

The children will be having pizza. 

 

Please note a responsible adult must collect your child at  

4.45 pm. No child will be allowed to walk home alone. 

 
 

 

 

 

 


